
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

24 April 2025 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Re: Transition Morning for primaries with 1-3 students joining Hungerhill. 

 
We are delighted that your child has been successful with getting a place with us at Hungerhill, and we 
would like to invite them to meet with us and start the transition process. Due to a high number of 
students from different schools applying to us, we are unfortunately not going to be able to travel to all the 
primary schools. However, we do not want to affect the transition process for these students.  
 
As such we are going to be holding a ‘Transition Morning’ on the 6th of May where students are welcome to 
join us and meet staff and students at Hungerhill. The morning will involve a presentation from key staff, a 
tour of the school and a lesson in the library from one of our English teachers.  
 
The morning will start at 9am and will finish at 12 noon. Please be aware that you will need to make your 
own travel arrangements for this morning. If you face any issues with this, please inform staff at the 
primary school your child currently attends as they may be in a position to offer you support with travel 
arrangements. 
 
We are really excited to meet your child and begin together their journey at Hungerhill. Our full transition 
programme will follow in July and we will be in touch regarding this in the near future. Many thanks for 
your support. 
 
Yours sincerely                                               
 

                                                          
    
 
Miss M Leach     Mrs R Wagstaff 
Head of Year 7.     Assistant Headteacher 


